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NOTE FOR CONTRIBUTORS:
SUBMISSIONS, COPYRIGHT AND REPRODUCTIONS

We have prepared the following notes on a few areas of JPP policy in 
response to a number of recurring questions. Please do not hesitate 

to contact us with any questions regarding these policies.

SUBMISSIONS

Prisoners and former prisoners are encouraged to submit original works 
that fi t the submission guidelines published at the front of each issue. We 
ask that prospective contributors do not concurrently submit their works to 
other journals or publishing venues. From a strictly legal standpoint, if we 
decide to publish an article that has, unbeknownst to us, previously been 
published elsewhere, it may constitute an infringement of copyright. A sole-
submission policy also acknowledges the work that our Editorial Board puts 
into providing feedback on an article in order to facilitate publication. If 
you are considering publishing an article with us and in another venue (for 
example, a personal blog or newsletter), we ask that you inform us as soon 
as possible, so as to avoid surprises down the road.

ARTICLE COPYRIGHT AND ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

The JPP holds joint copyright of published articles, alongside the article 
author(s). It is our policy to always support contributors who wish to re-
publish their articles elsewhere. Contributors do not need to contact us to 
obtain permission in order to re-publish their articles – though we always 
like to hear about it. However, we do ask that re-published articles include 
a footnote acknowledgement along the following lines:

*Originally published in the Journal of Prisoners on Prisons, [volume 
number] (date), pp. x-y (www.jpp.org).

This includes articles re-published online and in anthologies or edited 
collections.

REPRODUCTIONS AND PERMISSIONS

Occasionally, the JPP will re-publish an article that has been published 
elsewhere or publish an excerpt from a larger work. We can only do this if we 
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have the express written permission of the individuals and / or organizations 
that hold the original copyright to the work in question. Accordingly, 
previously published works will only be considered for inclusion in the JPP 
if we are notifi ed of their status at the time of submission and if we receive 
written permission from the copyright holder(s). It is our policy to include 
a footnote acknowledging the original publication venue of such articles. 
Please note that this policy extends to online publications including blogs 
and forums.


